
Ada County Republican Women’s Club 

Club Activities March 2025 

 

As July and August were dark for our Club, our focus shifted to reviewing and updating 
our Bylaws.  After completion of the updates, the Revised Bylaws were submitted and 
approved by the IFRW.  They will be posted on our website for our members’ approval. 

In accordance with our Club’s commitment to an informed electorate, in September our 
meeting focused on Idaho’s Primary Election System and Ranked Choice Voting.  Our 
speakers included Dr. Matthew May, Representative Josh Tanner and Ada County 
Commissioner Rod Beck who addressed approximately 100 members of our community. 

Most recently, we hosted Thad Butterworth, Chairman of the Ada County Republican 
Central Committee.  He reviewed their fall meeting, resolutions they proposed, and current 
legislation. 

We are planning a Legislative wrap-up for our April meeting and our Scholarship Tea in 
May. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jill Trimble 

 President,  

Ada County Republican Women’s Club 

 

 

 

  


